
 

Newsletter No.8 – Tuesday 25th April 2023 
 

Dates for your diary 

Th 27th April 2023 STRIKE day – Y3 & Y5 open 
Mon 1st May 2023 Bank Holiday 
Tues 2nd May 2023 STRIKE day – Y5 open 
Fri 5th May 2023 Coronation Party – 12 noon 
Mon 8th May 2023 Bank Holiday 
Tues 9th – Fri 12th May Year 6 SATs   
Th 18th May 2023 Feast of Ascension 
Wed 24th May 2023 Year 6 Galleries of Justice 
Fri 26th May 2023 Break up for half term 
Mon 29th May – 2nd June Half Summer 
Mon 5th June 2023 Return to school 
Fri 7th July 2023 9:30am EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 
 12:45 F1 pm Sports Day 
 1:30pm KS2 Sports Day 
Fri 21st July 2023 Break Up for Summer 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

           

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope you and your families are 

keeping well as we enter the Summer 

Term.  How quickly this time comes 

around each year! 
 

Please pop these important dates in 

your diary.   

 

If you have any queries or concerns, 

please pop by the school office and we 

will gladly offer our help. 

 

Anne-Marie Bell 

 

 

Calling All Volunteers 
 

I would like to ask if there are any volunteers who would like to come 

to school to spend a few hours painting one morning or 

afternoon.  We have a few pieces of outdoor equipment, including  

benches and play equipment, that require varnishing.   

Please let me know, by mentioning your name at the school office,  

if this is something you would be happy to be part of.  Hopefully, we can get a small team together.  All 

equipment and resources will be provided. 

 

King’s Jubilee Celebration – Friday 5th May 2023 
 

On the Friday afternoon before the King’s Coronation we will be having a school 

celebration.  Children are welcome to come to school in non-uniform – including  

red, white and blue.   

For lunch, we will have a party together as a school.  We are encouraging all children to have a school 

dinner on this day.  Children will have sandwiches, savoury choices, crisps and cake.  Your child has a little 

slip of paper with them today.  Please return it to school tomorrow (if possible) to let us know whether 

your child wants the school party food on the day or not.  We will be ordering food on Friday – ensuring 

food arrives in plenty of time. Payment for the party food will be charged on the Arbor app. like a usual 

school dinner. 

 


